
        Woodland City Council 
        City Council Chambers 
        300 First Street 
        Woodland, California 
 
        January 18, 1992 
 
 
 The Woodland City Council met in adjourned session at 9:05 a.m. 
 
ROLL CALL: 
 
 COUNCIL MEMBERS PRESENT: Holman, Crescione, Flory, Sandy, Timothy 
 
 COUNCIL MEMBERS ABSENT: None 
 
 STAFF PRESENT: Kristensen, O'Toole, Woodruff, McDonell, Buchanan, Suhr, 

Ruggiero, Winnop, Neblett, Wickstrom, Martin, 
Chancellor, Medina 

 
 OTHERS PRESENT: Durham 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT: 
 
 Public comment was solicited.  No one was in attendance. 
 
BUDGET COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 
 The City's Budget Committee, consisting of Council Members Crescione and Flory, 
presented and reviewed a report to the City Council on its efforts to develop 
recommendations to resolve the City's General Fund budget problems.  The Committee 
asked Council for feedback on the options outlined in the report.  Following considerable 
discussion the Council agreed to meet at 9:00 a.m. Saturday, February 1, 1992 to provide 
the Committee with Council comment. 
 
SOUTHEAST AREA NEGOTIATIONS: 
 
 Finance Director Peter Woodruff distributed additional analysis on a possible City 
counter proposal in the negotiations with the County over the annexation of the 
Southeast Area.  Following some discussion the Council took no action on the proposal. 
  
ADJOURNMENT: 
 
 At 12:35 p.m. the meeting was adjourned. 
 
 



 
    _________________________________________ 
   Deputy City Clerk of the City of Woodland  


